
     
 Weekly Newsletter 
 Mr. Kemnitz 
 February 4, 2024 

 
Greetings! 
 
On Friday, the 6th graders took the chapter 8 Latin vocabulary quiz. They will take 
the chapter 8 test on Tuesday. 
 
There will be a science test for the 6th graders this coming Friday over chapter 5. 
 
The 7th & 8th graders worked their way through some of the lessons in chapter 
eleven of Latin. They will be taking their chapter eleven Latin vocabulary quiz on 
Friday. 
 
In science, the 7th graders took their frog test on Thursday . Ask your child how 
they did. Next week, we will return to the textbook. 
 
The 8th graders continue to work on their Marble Machine project. Interest 
remains high!  
 
Reenrollment continues. If you haven’t done so already, please reenroll! 
 
Thanks again, for your contributions to the annual fundraiser! We raised over 
50K! 
 
Tuesday, February 6, Dr. Schroeder will host a Zoom Parent Education Seminary 
at 7:00 pm.  We encourage all parents to attend. A rather odd-looking link is 
below. It works, it’s just odd. 
 
https://nam12.safelinks.protection.outlook.com/?url=https%3A%2F%2Fzoom.us
%2Fj%2F95533120546%3Fpwd=M2YzNUxJT05vdEVtejZlRGFMeGluUT09&data
=05|02|dkemnitz%40oslschool.org|236a628f1a8744bc1c9a08dc24cc7391|be84b
16044af49168b0923206179ec9f|0|0|638425707732122843|Unknown|TWFpbGZ
sb3d8eyJWIjoiMC4wLjAwMDAiLCJQIjoiV2luMzIiLCJBTiI6Ik1haWwiLCJXVCI6
Mn0=|0|||&sdata=ZVtczLr1u8nGFo%2FfLjSRuHyO21BP651RJ8ry8cxfpmE=&re
served=0 
 
God bless you and your family! 
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